Minutes

Pregnant and Parenting Women Subcommitteeof the

Governor's Council on Substance Abuse Prevention and Treatment *May 26, 2022*

Start Time: 10:00 a.m. Location: Zoom Meeting

Attendees:

Michelle Akers, Jeanine Breyel, Sandra Camc, Rebecca Crowder, Carly Glover, Deborah Koester, Nikki Lyttle, J Lindley, Stefan Maxwell, Christina Mullins (partial attendance) Cody Smith, Kristy

Opening:

Dr. Stefan Maxwell provided welcome and opening remarks of this meeting of the Governor's Council on Substance Abuse Prevention and Treatment, Pregnant and Parenting Women Subcommittee. The meeting was called to order at 10:03 a.m. on Thursday, May 26, 2022 and was conducted by Zoom conference. The purpose of this meeting was to review suggestions and revise goal, strategy, and KPI planning for the Pregnant and Parenting Women section of the State Plan.

Agenda Items

Strategic Planning for 2022-2023: The Subcommittee proceeded to review and discuss the goals, strategies, and KPIs with the following reflecting the discussion: Goal 1

- Strategy 1: Nikki was asked to contact Melissa Baker with regards to PPW filling out forms to identify SUD, Jeanine was asked to follow up with WIHN connections to medical facilities. Discussion of prenatal care for women whose first visit is at birth. Two KPIs were established.
- Strategy 2: Discussion of services provided to reunite children and mothers with SUD occurred. Christina identified data available on child welfare registry of children separated from women with SUD. One KPI was established.

Goal 2

 Strategy 2: Discussion of recovery homes for women and their infants during and following SUD treatment. A need to fill the gap for recovery housing for women on MAT was identified, as well as a model for a transition of care plan following discharge from treatment. Additionally, the creation of a brief to identify FAS immediately following birth was discussed, to target the alcohol portion of the Plan. Four KPIs were established.

Adjournment

The meeting was adjourned at 11:32 a.m. As the plan requires further review and construction to clarify and strengthen goals, strategies, and KPIs, Stefan Maxwell will establish further meeting dates for the Subcommittee to reconvene. Without further additional discussion, Dr. Maxwell closed the meeting by thanking all subcommittee members for their attendance. The subcommittee is set to meet again in June.